A7/89578/2015

Police Headquarters

Kerala, Thiruvananthapuram
Dated: 30-07-2015

CIRCULAR No. 30/2015
Sub: Pension-short comings noted-instructions for strict compliance

Ref: Article 212 of Kerala Treasury Code =Volume |

It is found that issuing of NLC and LPC are delayed even after the retirement
of officers on superannuation for flimsy reasons. Existence of PR or any other
objection should be righty reported without keeping the paper idle, so that
superior officers can decide the merits of the issue. LPC of the retired NGOs
should be issued on the next day of retirement itself and pay for the last month

should be drawn in the last month itself. No delay will be tolerated on this

account. Drawing and Disbursing officers concerned and Unit Heads will be
personally responsible to ensure this aspect. A compliance report on this will be
furnished to PHQ on 10" of every month as a periodical report. In case of non-
receipt of the report, concerned officer will be summoned to PHQ in the first
instance followed by Unit Head himself.

All officers are directed to follow the above instructions in letter and spirit
and ensure its compliance. Compliance report about these aspects in Police
Headquarters will be reported by Manager, PHQ on the above date. Needless to
remind once again that Unit Heads along with concerned supervisor will be
personally responsible for any lapse in the above areas of work in future.

Sd/-
STATE POLICE CHIEF
To

All Officers in List ‘B’
Copy to: All $Ss/1Ss/AQ/Manager/CAs to all Officers/Stock File/Circular File

Approved for issue

Senior Su pdt.,%{iquarters
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